
ALLIED HEALTH PROFESSIONALS (AHPs)

AMBULANCE SERVICE TEAM

DENTAL TEAM

DOCTORS

ESTATES AND FACILITIES

HEALTH INFORMATICS

HEALTHCARE SCIENCE

Specialists who treat and rehabilitate. From art therapists to 
physiotherapists.

Their job is to assess, diagnose, treat, discharge and/or to 
refer patients to other services. They also mentor and train 
other medical staff, aiding in positive development across the 
workforce.

More than flashing blue lights. You’ll be a caring, calm, good 
communicator.

Their job is to provide clinical support on the scene for 
seriously ill patients, and to provide emergency transportation 
to the hospital in serious circumstances. Handing over care 
to healthcare professionals within the hospital.

Looking after oral health and wider health of patients.

Their job is to look after and maintain good oral health for 
the community. Treating dental/oral diseases, and fixing any 
concerning dental irregularities.

Preventing ill health, treating disease and improving 
wellbeing in 60+ specialties.

Their focus is to provide clear communication with patients, 
to assess and diagnose any medical problems and to 
successfully treat illness or injury, using their expansive 
medical knowledge.

Ensuring clean, safe NHS buildings, feeding patients and 
delivering goods safely.

Their role is to look after the general running of the Trust’s 
buildings and grounds. There are many different roles in 
both domestic services such as cleaning, catering and 
gardening or support services such as porters and security.  

The experts who use information and technology to drive 
patient care.

Their job is to retrieve, analyse, interpret and present health 
data and information. Which then enables planning, 
improvement and delivery of patient services and care from 
our medical staff. 

Experts in technology and science to prevent, diagnose and 
treat disease.

The scientist’s role is to work in the laboratory and 
sometimes directly with patients to assess and diagnose 
disease and illness, working towards assisting the patient to 
live an independant and healthy life.

MANAGEMENT

ASSOCIATE PROFESSIONALS

MIDWIFERY

NURSING

PHARMACY

PSYCHOLOGICAL PROFESSIONS

WIDER HEALTHCARE TEAM

Managing people, money, buildings and projects to keep the 
NHS moving forward.

A manager ensures a positive working environment, aiding 
towards efficient and productive work undergone by the 
employees. They must show good leadership skills, organise 
workflow, operations and employees to achieve goals.

Supporting doctors and nurses to release their time for more 
complex cases.

Their broad knowledge of the medical curriculum aids 
medical staff in supplying quality care to patients, and are 
responsible for making sure that patient care is to a high 
standard.

Supporting women in communities and hospitals before, 
during and after childbirth.

Providing supportive care throughout the pregnancy and 
also during labour. They offer classes in infant care, 
parenting and provide clinical examinations. Identifying that 
both the mother and baby are safe.

A huge range of specialisms including children’s nursing and 
mental health.

A nurses role is to provide around the clock expert care to 
patients, they are responsible for ensuring that the patient 
receives specialist and proper care. Aiding in the patients 
recovery, by monitoring them and adjusting treatments. 

Dispensing and offering advice about medicines for staff and 
patients.

Pharmacists are responsible for ensuring that medicines 
prescribed to patients are safe, within the law and for 
making sure that the patient is aware of any side effects of 
taking said medication, and how/when is best to take them.

Tackling mental health problems and promoting wellbeing.

Their job is to evaluate a patients mental health, provide 
support and techniques to improve a patients mental state. 
They work to prevent psychological and mental distress, and 
work towards empowering individuals to improve their lives.

Services that keep the NHS running 24 hours a day, 365 
days a year.

Their role is to provide support to clinical and non-clinical 
staff, through a large range of roles such as a secretary or 
administrator. They are crucial in supporting the smooth 
day-to-day operation of the hospital.

PUBLIC HEALTH
Protecting people from threats to their health and helping 
them stay healthy.

Working towards reducing the causes of ill health and 
towards improving people’s health and wellbeing. Supporting 
the community through emergency response and ensuring 
that the communities environment is a safe one.

HEALTHCARE SUPPORT WORKER
Healthcare support workers work across a variety of settings, 
from mental health to children’s services.

As a healthcare support worker, you’ll work under the 
supervision of a healthcare professional, supporting them 
and helping patients on their journey back to full health.


